
April 28, 1969 

Mr. Clarence G. Ezzard, Sro 
Representative, District 102 
245 Atl nta Avenue, s~ E. 
Atlanta, Georgia 30315 

Dear Mr. Ezzard: 

The Mayor h 
reply. 

forwarded your letter of April 18 to me for 

I would like to inform you that a sub-committee of the Model 
Neighborhood EX cutive Bo rd w s e tablish ·d and i now in 
the p ces of reviewing various elements of the program. 
Upon compl tion of thi review, the committee will make 
recommendations to the full Executive Board with reference 
to any pecific action that hould bet ken. 

Wi·th r ference to your sugge tion th t ra ident of the Mod l 
Neighborhood Ar be included · on the committ e, I wish to 
inform you th t Mr. Martha Weems of th Peopleetown r a i 
am mb r of th committ e. 

Should you have any addition 1 qu tions or comm nt concerning 
thi committee, pl a e fe 1 free to contact me. 

JCJivlc 

caa yor Ivan All n, Jr.~ 

Sincer ly, 

Johnny c. Johnson 
Director 




